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August 2, 2022

In Memoriam John Vernon

We are sad to announce that John Vernon passed away on July 24, 2022. He
will be sorely missed by his friends and family. John had been a Lead
Station Attendant at YYZ before moving on to other opportunities.

On behalf of the Union Membership condolences have been sent to his
family. A Celebration of Life will be held on August 10, 2022 at Mount
Nemo Golf Club, 3-6 pm.

In solidarity, Jg%

Paul Hicks
President
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